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POLAND - There has been three new outbreaks of African Swine Fever (ASF) reported
and confirmed in the Bialostocki region of Poland.
The notified cases of ASF in wild boars have been detected in the already infected area
under proper restrictions concerning ASF.
In total 19 animals were infected and died as a result of the fever.
The source of the outbreak is inconclusive.
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